.

I have contacted PSEG and we are working to move up the meeting schedule to an earlier date. We have revisited June 3 as a possibility. I need additional confirmation before we can firm up that date. I will continue to pursue an early to mid June date for the meeting.

>>> Hubert J. Miller 05/04/04 06:00PM >>> Scott/Randy, we need to move this meeting up significantly. End of June is slipping it too far. Last I talked we were talking June 14 or there abouts as the latest, having slipped the meeting by a large amount already.

We will have to change some of our schedules if we have to. I'll talk to you tomorrow about schedule. Hub

>>> Scott Barber 05/03/04 04:19PM >>> Steve Mannon has proposed either June 25 or June 24, in preference order for the Salem/HC SCWE Assessment Results Meeting. Are either of these dates acceptable?

CC: Daniel Holody; Daniel Orr; Gina Matakas; James Wiggins; Mel Gray; Theodore Wingfield

612